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Arkansas City Middle School -- Our food drive is a really big deal at the middle 
school.  We collected over 13,000 food items in 5 days.  Our school was 2nd in the 
Pioneer League just behind Goddard.  (Kind of makes me giggle b/c our asst. principal 
told me we couldn't beat places like Andover and Maize. Ha Ha proved him wrong!)   
 We have a pep rally to start it and discuss safety and then we decorate the stage with 
food items for a celebration assembly.  Did you notice the big tools?  We got those from 
El Dorado after their Regional Conference.  Talk about nice!  The faculty, students, 
newspaper, radio station and community really get involved with this project.  It is one 
of our biggest and best ways to support the community and provide a great service to 
our community.   
 
 

 


